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See You In September! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

UPCOMING DATES 

Important Messages 
 

Summary Of Learning: You child’s Summary of Learning report 
is now ready for viewing on your SD61 Parent Connect 
account.  Please click  HERE to log in. 

To access Parent Connect, parents and caregivers need to 
first create a Parent Connect account. For instruction on 
creating an account, click HERE 

If you require a paper copy of your child’s report card, please 
reach out to your child’s teacher or speak to the office. 

 

Thank You! Thank you everyone for another amazing year at 
Northridge Elementary! What a tremendous place to learn 
and grow. I feel so fortunate to be part of such a supportive 
community. I wish you all a safe and relaxing summer break 
and we can’t wait to see you again in September! 

 

                    
 

 

 

 
 

 

Please remember to check out our website for important dates and information: 

https://northridge.sd61.bc.ca/ 

 

 

https://parentconnect.sd61.bc.ca/Identity/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2F
https://www.sd61.bc.ca/parent-student-resources/parent-connect/
https://northridge.sd61.bc.ca/

